From: Joshua Maurice

To: Sen Fagan; Sen Golden; Sen MonnesAnderson; Sen Knopp; Sen Heard; Exhibits SHOUS
Subject: HB2916, etc.
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 10:59:33 AM

I'm Josh Maurice, a resident of the Hazelnut Grove tiny home village in Portland. I'd like to
voice my support for tiny home villages as a solution for our homeless and underhoused
populations. Villages provide the ability to live & participate constructively in a caring
community (meaning both the village itself and the wider community). They help connect
people with education, housing, work, etc. We're pioneering a participatory paradigm of open-
heartedness, open-mindedness, self-governance, voluntarism, etc. We invite anyone who's
interested to come visit, and we strongly urge you to help facilitate the creation of many more

villages. Thanks!
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